
Whitewright Public Meeting Notice

A public meeting is being held on Tuesday, November  5  th  , 2019  _ at  
6:30 P.M. at 206 W. Grand, Whitewright, TX 75491 to discuss the City of 

Whitewright’s proposed projects to update water service facilities along with the addition of 
several new waterlines within the city.  One of the purposes of this hearing is to discuss the 
potential environmental impacts of the project and several alternatives. Alternatives to 
construction, potential impacts and proposed mitigation measures will be addressed during the 
public meeting.  The total estimated cost of the project is $3,755,000. The estimated monthly 
bill for a typical resident is currently $33.65.  User rate increases (Approved by City Council 
April 2, 2019) of $12.00 to the base rate along with an additional $2.00 per month increase in 
2022 will be required to finance this project. An application for financial assistance for the 
project has been filed with the Texas Water Development Board, P.O. Box 13231, Austin, 
Texas, 78711-3231.  An Environmental Information Document for the project has been prepared
and will be available for public review at Whitewright City Hall, 206 W Grand St, Whitewright, 
TX 75491 between the hours of 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM, Monday – Friday, for 30 days following 
the date of this notice.  Written comments on the proposed project may be sent to 8866 Synergy 
Drive, McKinney, TX 75070, or to the Texas Water Development Board. 

This public meeting
has been moved to:

111 W. Grand,
Whitewright, TX.


